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June 1, 2004 
 
Dear Dr. Hoffman, 
 
As discussed at the spring 2004 Fiji workshop for the WWF GEF proposal exploring 
ecosystem resiliency to climate change, mangroves and coral reefs: 
 
 
"I, the undersigned, Linda Farley, Marine Program Coordinator, hereby certify that the 
Wildlife Conservation Society – South Pacific Program is committed to co-finance the 
project Developing A Generalizable Method for Adaptive Management and Protection 
from Climate Change in Mangrove and Coral Reef Ecosystems for an amount of 
approximately $225,000 for the period 2004-2007.  The project is being implemented as 
part of the “Lomaiviti/Vatu-i-ra Conservation Seascape” proposal currently under 
consideration for funding through the Gordon and Betty Moore Foundation. The funds 
pledged will be used primarily to support scientific research on mangroves, coral reefs, 
and ecosystem function and connectivity within the Seascape area. Student researchers 
from the University of the South Pacific will be involved in this research, especially 
where scholarship funds are readily available.” 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Linda Farley 
Marine Program Coordinator 
Wildlife Conservation Society – South Pacific 
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